Immaculate

Conception
Parish

400 Salt Springs Street
Fayetteville, NY 13066

A Faith community committed to stewardship,
the sharing of time, talent and treasure.

SACRAMENTS OF HEALING

The Sacrament of Reconciliation
is offered on Saturday 4:00-4:30pm.
Communal celebrations take place
at [.C. and neighboring parishes
during Advent and Lent. Other op-
portunities are available by calling
the parish office.

Anointing of the Sick is offered at
a weekend liturgy twice a year or by
calling prior to admission to the
hospital. Please inform us if you or
a family member is hospitalized.

SACRAMENTS OF LIFE

The Sacrament of Baptism
Congratulations, expectant parents!
Baptisms are celebrated on week-
ends here at I.C. A pre-Baptism
class for parents is necessary. If
you would like information, please
stop in the rectory office any time
between 9:00 am and 4:30 pm.
We’ll be happy to help you make all
of the arrangements.

The Sacrament of Marriage is
celebrated on Friday evenings or on
Saturdays at 10:00 am, Noon or
2:00 pm. Weddings should be
scheduled at least 6-8 months in
advance. At least one of the parties
needs to be a registered member of
I.C. or have an immediate family
affiliation.

Eucharistic Liturgies are cele-
brated

o Saturdays at 5:00 pm

o Sunday, 7:30, 9:00, & 11:00 am.
Mass is celebrated in the Chapel
Monday—Friday, 6:25 & 8:30 am.

New Parishioners are always wel-
come here at I.C. Please stop by the
Parish office to become registered
members.

R.C.LA. is the process by which
adults are prepared for Baptism and
Confirmation. February 27, 2019
The sessions begin in October with
acceptance at the Easter Vigil Mass,
followed by a period of post-Easter
teaching.

Pastoral Care Areas (P.C.A.) were
established by the diocese to en-
hance the ministry of parishes. 1.C.
is joined with St. Patrick’s, Chitte-
nango, St. James, Cazenovia, and
St. Ann’s, Manlius.

Emergency Calls are handled as
quickly as possible. When the par-
ish offices are closed, one of our
priests or a neighboring pastor can
be reached by calling our office.

Automatic External Defibrillator
In case of emergency, the AED is
located in the Rectory Vestibule,
just left of the door nearest the or-
gan. There is a phone near the Rec-
tory Office door for emergencies.

June 9, 2019

PARISH PASTORAL STAFF

Rev. Thomas J. Ryan, Pastor

Rev. Msgr. Ronald C. Bill, In Residence
Rev. Michael Carmola, Weekend Associate
Rev. Joseph Marina SJ, Weekend Associate

Donald Mills, Principal
Elaine LaFollette, Parish Minister
Christine Hiney, Evangelization & Communication

MINISTRY STAFF
Anne Marie Voutsinas Faith Formation (K-8)
Gail Capozzi High School Faith Formation
Stephanie Antshel  High School Youth Ministry
Rhiannon Waddell  Jr. High Youth Ministry
James Vatter Choir
Aaron Velardi Folk Group
WEBSITES
Church www.icfayetteville.org
School www.icschool.org
Pastoral Care Area  www.eastsidepca.org
OFFICE E-MAILS
Parish Office icparish@icfayetteville.org
High School Confirmation

gcapozzi@syrdio.org
Faith Formation K-8 avoutsinas@syrdio.org
H.S. Youth Ministry  santshel@syrdio.org

Middle School Youth Ministry
rohalloran-waddell@syrdio.org
.C.School icon@syrdio.org
[.C. Good News Newspaper
Good News@icfayetteville.org

TELEPHONE NUMBERS

Rectory 315 637-9846
School 315 637-3961
Faith Formation (9-12) 315 637-2375
Faith Formation (K-8) 315 637-9840
Convent 315 637-6312
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Liturgy Schedule BAPTISM Please keep in your
CLASS prayers all the deceased
Monday, June 10th, 2019 The next Bap- members of our Immaculate

Genesis 3:9-1520 John 19:25-34

6:25  Communion Service

8:30  Michael Garey by M/M Alfred
Cicci

Tuesday, June 11th, 2019

Acts 11:21b-26,1371-3 Mart 5:13-16

6:25  Kathy Rowe Vita by Janet Shaw

8:30  Grace K. Polano by Warrren &
Lorraine Nerz

Wednesday, June 12th, 2019

Cor 3:4-11 Matthew 5:17-19

6:25  Renato Encomienda by Javier
Family

8:30  Shaun Heaney by Family

Thursday, June 13th, 2019

Cor 3:15—4:1,3-6  Matthew 5:20-26

6:26  People of the Parish

8:30  Laura Caporuscio by John &
Rose Ann Caporuscio

Friday, June 14th, 2019

Cor. 4:7-15  Matthew 5:27-32

6:25  Communion Service

8:30  Lisa Brennan by Jim Brennan
& Family

tism Class is

scheduled for Tuesday, July
2nd, at 7:00 pm. One Baptism
Class is necessary if this is your
first child.

If you would like to schedule a
Baptism, or attend a class,
please call the Rectory at (315)
637-9846.

QUESTION of the WEEK
Pentecost Sunday

Ist Reading: Acts 2:1-11
2nd Reading: Cor 12:3,7,12-13
Gospel: John 2-710-23

Adult: Even as working disci-
ples of Christ, we are given the
gift of peace How do you ex-
perience this gift, and how do
you share it with others?

Children: Jesus tells us that we
need to forgive to have peace.
Name one way that you can for-
give a friend or classmate.

Saturday/Sunday, Junel5/16 2019
Proverbs 8:22-31 Romans 5:1-5
John 16:12-15

Welcome to

visiting Immac

Conception Parish Family:

e Shirley Letcher, mother
of Brian “Skip” Letcher

e  Renato Encomienda, father of
Georgianna Javier

e Those who died as a result of the
shooting in Virginia Beach

e Rosemarie McGinnis, mother of
Marlene McGinnis

e Mary Krukowski, mother of Lee
Krukowski and sister of Joyce
Gosier

e Susan Legros, mother of Janice
Lawrence

##%.  Wisdom of Love: Practical
i @ Advice for Families
E”fi__ by Pope Francis
Parents, be forgiving and

remember that your are forgiven —
When you ask God for forgiveness from
your heart, God can’t resist!

“God’s indulgent love always accompa-
nies our human journey; through grace,
it heals and transforms hardened
hearts. .”

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION
BACCALAUREATE MASS
Sunday, June 16, 9:00 am
Please RSVP to Rectory ‘
All seniors graduating from

high school are invited to

5:00 (}Zlarolyn Longo by Kay & Tom _ulate Concep- - attend our Annual Baccalaureate Mass.
annan ‘ot -
730 Joan Rayhill by Leo Rayhil tion this week- Invitations were mailed out. Please
9:00 Robert McCabe by Anna Roome end! Our worship of God is en- RSVP to the Parish Ofﬁc.:e at 637-9846
71.1'00 Edward, Margaret & Robert hanced by your presence and this Tue.s day. -If’ b y.mlstake, you do
: Byme b’y Family we’re happy you are here. We not receive an invitation, please know
hope you will join us again. you are invited. We. want to celebrate
this wonderful occasion with you.
STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE PLANNED GIVING
Meme Cavanaugh, Parish Bookkeeper FOR OUR PARISH
Thank you ' _
for Please consider our parish through:
Offertory 21,009 returning 7 g ment Assets
Weekly Budgeted Offertory ~ $21,570 of your . Life Insurance Policies.
Difference -$561 first gifts « A Life Income Gift which will pro-
g Of’ Eltglmi% FlSm}(li | 2?82 8 to the Lord vide you with payments for life and
o Catholic Schoo ,

ultimately will benefit our parish.
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Lectors:

EM’s:

Servers:

www.icfayetteville.org

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR JUNE 15/16, 2019

5:00
Mary Ann Jefferies
Pete Pierret

7:30 am
Mary Anne Corasaniti
Bucky Meagher

To prepare for Sunday scripture readings, log on to:
Peg Burke Nancy Clark

Bob Cupelo Dave Kennedy

Chris DeAmicis Kathy Lowenberg

Jan Vassar

Leo Zacharek

Bea Deshaies
Peggy Dudarchik
Katie Feulner
Matt FitzGibbons
Pauline Fitzpatrick

Kathy Kinsey
Sharon Poplawski
Mary Sommers

Elizabeth Feulner
Aiden Kerivan
Natalie Tresco
One Needed

Lindsay Caltabiano
Two Needed

9:00 am
Mark Godleski
Julie Tantalo

www.uscch.org
Renée Beckman
Heather Cleary
Kasha Godleski
Marian Loosmann
John Loosmann
Pat Muller

Gail Rhodes
David Rhodes
James Smith
Peter Tantalo
Cecilia Mulvey

Michael Godleski
Mary Grace Godleski
Sara Godleski

Emily Wilson

Pentecost Sunday

11:00 am
Patsy Cambareri
Tom Pilewski

Judy Baumler
Mary Canning
Rosemary Coleman
Sheila Coyne
Kristen Duggleby
Suzanne Kowalczyk
Dave Marnell
Rosie McMahon
Lucille Nicholson
Andy Sheridan

Jim Temple

Kaitlyn O’Reilly
Matthew O’Reilly
Two Needed

USHERS FOR JUNE, 2019 Please call the Office to give us your email address. THANKS!

Brian Lee*, Gerry Mahon, Rod Putnam, Tony Mastrobattisto, John Linderoth, Tom Sellers, Doug Klepper
Leo Rayhill*, Vic Ziajka, Mark Steigerwald, Dan Kinsella, Mark Olson, Joe Perry, Ted Sullivan

Jeff Vause*, Neil Smith, Joe Hamel, KP Kelly, Patrick Reeve, Larry Curran
Fern Fournier*, Rob Clark, Steve Helmer, Greg Verchota, Dennis Duggleby, Benito Catanzariti

CONGRATULATIONS AND WELCOME TO

team

Join the new Youth Ministry
ice
cream truck treats and have
some fun TODAY, June 9th,
from 12-1. Stop by to meet
our youth ministry team and
see our new space off Dwyer Hall.

to enjoy lunch,

Calling all Youth in Grades 6-12!!!

Be sure to sign in and fill out a raffle ticket for

some awesome prizes includ-

summer fun basket with
food and fun gift cards and
goodies, an Echo speaker
= land Apple Airpods. You
must be present to win!!

D OIfGIiIZSq .II)-O%]\E"ESCI 4 ing an SU basket with football
11th Bishop of Syracuse tickets to the SU/BC game, a

Bishop-elect Lucia was born in Plattsburgh, NY, in
1963. He was ordained a priest in Ogdensburg on
May 20, 1989 by Bishop Stanislaus Brzana. Though
serving in several diocesan offices at the same time
as being a pastor, he has managed to retain his sense
of humor! We wish him a warm welcome and look
forward to many wonderful occasions together!

We hope to meet you there!
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PASTOR’S COLUMN

Congratulations and welcome to Bishop-Elect Doug-
las Lucia, 11th Bishop of Syracuse!

We join with the people of our Diocese in praying for
Bishop-Elect Lucia as he prepares to assume leadership
as our new Bishop. May the Spirit of Pentecost guide
him in his new Apostolic Ministry! We look forward to
welcoming our new, young Bishop to Immaculate Con-
ception during this, our 150th Anniversary year. Bishop-
Elect Lucia certainly has a varied background and has
held a number of Diocesan Offices in Ogdensburg as
well as continuing to pastor a number of parishes over
the years. Ad multos annos!

Today we come to the end of our festive Easter Season
as we celebrate the Solemnity of Pentecost. On this day
we commemorate the birth of the Church and the out-
pouring of the Holy Spirit on the early Christian commu-
nity. Still today we pray that the Holy Spirit will con-
tinue to renew the Church and draw us closer to the
Risen Lord. May the Holy Spirit renew our lives that
they may reflect the presence of the Risen Savior
through our service and dedication to the faith.

Students in Grades 6-12 are invited to the "Youth Ex-
plosion" today (Sunday) at Noon in Dwyer Hall. Meet
our new Youth Ministers, Stephanie Antshel (High
School) and Rhiannon Waddell (Middle School) and
other 1.C. youth and enjoy food, music, some great raf-
fles and games. Come and see our plans as we move
forward with a renewed Y outh Ministry!

The Diocesan HOPE Appeal continues. We are most
grateful to all who have pledged to this vital appeal. If
you have not had the opportunity to participate, please
take a moment this week and consider a pledge; return it
in the envelope provided or return directly to the Parish
Office. The HOPE Appeal funds many, many offices
and ministries that affect families directly.

Last weekend Rev. Nathan Brooks became the newest
priest in our Diocese as he was ordained by Bishop Cun-
ningham at the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception.
It was a beautiful and very moving

Mass. Fr. Nate has been assigned to the linked parishes
of St. Mary's & St. Anthony's in Cortland as Parochial
Vicar. Please continue to pray for all of our Seminarians
as they continue their studies toward Priesthood. We
especially remember Dennis Walker who was with us

last summer. Dennis concludes his Pastoral Year at Our
Lady of Lourdes Parish in Utica and will return to St.
Mary's Seminary & University in the Fall for two more
years of Theology.

A reminder to our Seniors who are graduating from High
School. As a Parish Community, we will celebrate this
wonderful occasion! Our annual Parish Baccalaureate
Mass is next Sunday, June 16th at the 9:00 a.m. Mass.

If, for some reason, you did not receive the invitation/
notice for this Mass, please call the Parish Office by
Tuesday. For the 9:00a.m. "regular" Mass attendees, this
Mass will be a regular Sunday Mass with a short recogni-
tion of the Graduates. Following the Mass there will be a
reception in Dwyer Hall for the Graduates and their fami-
lies.

Our 150th Anniversary Committee has been very busy
with the planning our year-long celebration! There are a
few very significant dates that we hope you will save so
that you can join your fellow parishioners as we com-
memorate this wonderful year:

e Dinner for "Senior' Parishioners' (65 & over):
Sunday, August 4th at 12:30p.m. in Dwyer Hall.

e  150th Anniversary Banquet: Sunday, October 20th
at Traditions Restaurant (Erie Links) from 3:00-7:00
p.m.

o Adult Volunteer Cocktail/Hors d'oeuvre Reception:
Saturday, November 9th after 5:00p.m. Mass in
Dwyer Hall

e Anniversary Mass of Blessing & Rededication with
our Bishop: Sunday, December 8th at the 11:00
Mass. Reception to follow in Dwyer Hall.

More information to follow on all of these festivities!

We are also very excited about the updated publication of
our I.C. Parish History! Our Parish Historian, Kelly Ann
Kelly, has worked very hard the past few years updating
our history. I know you will be pleased with this amazing
presentation of /50 Years of Living Faith. Details about
ordering the publication will be forthcoming over the next
few weeks. Don't miss out on this exceptional piece of
historical literature!

As we prepare for vacations over the summer, be sure to
keep up-to-date with parish events by logging on to our
Parish Website: www.icfayetteville.org Our weekly
bulletin and many other events, including summer youth
activities, are online each week. Typically we also tape
one of the weekend Masses and put it on the site. And,
as you are well aware, the parish bills continue over the
(Continued on page 5)
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Pentecost Sunday

CONFIRMATION
637-2375 gcapozzi@syrdio.org

ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION
637-9840 avoutsinas@syrdio.org

CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION

We are now registering for the First Year Confirma-
tion Class. Typically the program begins during the
Freshman year of High School. However, we encour-
age any older students who have not received the Sac-
rament, to join us! Registration forms were mailed
last week and should be dropped off at the office or
mailed to our Youth Office by July 31° with a copy of
the Certificate of Baptism. (If the student was baptized
at I.C., we just need the date of birth or Baptism). It is
necessary for these registrations to be in by that time as
we need to prepare for the number of teachers, texts,
classrooms, etc.

Our policy continues that Grades 7 & 8 Religious
Formation (for Public Schools) are a prerequisite for
Confirmation_Class. Any student who has not at-
tended Grades 7 & 8 and desires to enter Confirma-
tion will be required to attend a _series of make-up
classes. This is in addition to the monthly Confirma-
tion Class and is necessary for admittance to Confir-

We are in the process of emailing Student Evaluations to
all families. Registration forms for 2019-2020 will be
included in that email. If you have a child who will be
new to Faith Formation this year, forms will be available
on the parish website. It is important that we schedule the
time for our children to participate in the Faith Formation
Program. Continued participation in all grades is critical
in our children’s faith journey.

We are seeking teachers who are interested in working
with our children in our program next year on either week-
day or Sunday mornings. Please contact the Faith Forma-
tion office for more information.

This year’s Vacation Bible School, ROAR: Life is Wild,
God is Good, will be the week of July 22™ for children
entering Pre-Kindergarten (4 year olds) through 4™ grade
and also for children entering 5" through 8" grades who
will serve as crew leaders. Registration forms are avail-
able in the Dwyer Hall corridor and on the Parish website.
We need adult volunteers and high school students to
facilitate the activities. If interested in volunteering to
help with this week, please call the Faith Form. Office.

mation.

(Continued from page 4)

summer while many families are away. We appreciate it
when you make up your envelopes, particularly since we
have to budget on 52 weeks in the year. So many of you
have been very kind to keep up your weekly contributions
and it has certainly helped us with our budget. We con-
tinue to highly recommend Electronic Giving which as-
sists you and us as the contributions are consistent and
regular. Give it thought!

For those parishioners who have been using “Electronic
Giving” (Credit Card or Debit), we remind you that it is
necessary for you to switch over to the new system. Infor-
mation is in this bulletin. Please call the Parish Office if
you need assistance. We appreciate your kind assistance!

Our I.C. School will again offer an exciting Summer En-
richment Program for Pre-K thru 6th Grades! It is open 70
all 1.C. parish families; the students do not have to attend
I.C. School. Half days or full days are available for as
many weeks as you want. Check the School web site or
find information sheets at the Church exits.

Have a great week!
Fr. Ryan

Immaculate Conception 2019 HOPE Appeal
“Your Gift Plants Seeds of Hope!”
Immaculate Conception Goal: $122,851
Please help us to help others by pledging to
the HOPE Appeal!

Thank you to many of you who have returned your pledges
for this year's HOPE Appeal. YOUR gifts to the HOPE
Appeal over the years have helped thousands of people
through the Diocesan programs and ministries funded by
this vital appeal. So many, many families benefit from the
good works of the Church, and it is only possible through
your generosity. Every registered parishioner received a
letter and commitment card in the mail. Remember, it is
not necessary to pay your pledge in full at this time. Every
gift helps! The parishioners of 1.C. who respond to this
appeal have been extraordinary in their response. Your gift
helps to provide outreach to the needy through Catholic
Charities, religious formation for our young students, train-
ing of lay ministers, family support services, as well as sup-
porting hospital chaplaincies, campus ministry and Catholic
School tuition assistance. I believe that these are programs
that you want to continue. Please help! And remember
that 50% of anything over the goal is returned to I1.C.
This certainly assists our parish in the many programs we
provide. Please return your pledge card to the Parish Of-
fice this week. Thank you for your prayerful consideration.
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Prayer for Those in the Service

Almighty God, we stand before You asking
for Your divine mercy and protection. Em-
brace with Your care our loved ones in all

branches of the service. Give them courage
and strength and hasten their safe journey back to their

Army Marines
Chris Couch Christopher Braney
Jake Couch Matthew Foran
Christopher Green Lee Roberson
Lauren Kobor
Erin Stevens Long Navy
Michael Long *Philip Chayka
Whitney Marx Daniel Murphy
Brice Roberts Dan Taylor
Jack Walsh Stephen Milback
*Joseph Wietlisbach
Air Force Coast Guard
Mark Shepard

Kelli Wietlisbach

* Presently serving overseas
Please call or email Kathy Green at 637-4319 or lax-
momI2@icloud.com if you know of others serving.

NEW ELECTRONIC GIVING SYSTEM

We have a new Electronic Giving System for
parishioners. For those who currently make their
Sunday offerings or Capital Campaign payments
by automatic withdrawal from a checking or sav-
ings account or a debit card, you should have re-
ceived a letter with instructions as to the new set-
up. Unfortunately, for legal and security reasons,
we are unable to transfer accounts to the new sys-
tem, so we ask you to reset their account. If you
have questions or need assistance, do not hesitate
to call the Parish Office.

If you have not used Electronic Giving in the
past, I hope you will consider it. It is a great help
to us in terms of consistent giving and the ability
to budget for the year more accurately. You will
be able to check your schedule of giving person-
ally, and make any changes you deem necessary.
Go to our parish website at icfayetteville.org and
click the "Online Giving" tab to set up your own
account. Any questions, please call the Parish
office.

Sew-A-Thon
For Sleep in Heavenly Peace
Saturday, June 15th, 10:30 AM
At Fayetteville Free Library

Come help us make bedding for local chil-
dren in need, ages 3-17. No Sewing Experience? No prob-
lem! Questions or RSVP, contact Liz at (315) 247-0489,
or evaniderstine (@ hotmail.com

LOW GLUTEN
HOSTS

Do you require a low
gluten host when com-
ing to weekend Mass?
We can provide that.
When coming to Com-
munion, simply come
down the center aisle to
the Celebrant who will
have low gluten hosts
available for you in his
Ciborium (not touching
the other hosts). As
you get to the priest,
simply request the low
gluten host.

OFFICE OF FAMILY &
RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY

Doctor-assisted suicide has
again become an agenda item
in many State Legislatures.
Suicide is not medical care!
Please contact your Senate
and Assembly Representa-
tives regarding this serious
moral issue or take action at
the Catholic Advocacy Net-
work:

www.nyscatholic.org/nys-
catholic-conference-action-
center OR find a sample
letter at any of the Church
exits.

LITURGICAL MINISTERS

A reminder to all Liturgical Ministers during
these summer months: Lectors, Eucharistic
Ministers, Altar Servers, and Ushers --- if you
are scheduled for a particular Mass and are un-
able to attend, please, please get a substitute. 1t
is important for each of us to take our responsi-
bility seriously. It’s difficult for the priest to
have to go looking for assistance a few minutes
before Mass begins. Also, please make the effort
to be here 15 minutes prior to Mass so that eve-
ryone is prepared. It makes it much easier to
enter into the prayer of the Liturgy when we are
prepared and on time. As always, thanks for
your assistance.

CALLING ALL GARDENERS!

We are looking for individuals/families to ® i
get their hands dirty this summer and help keep our
beautiful garden at the Shrine looking its best. The
garden contains predominantly perennials which are
low maintenance so the duties include light weed-
ing, deadheading, and watering if needed. Perfect
volunteer opportunity for families with children and
avid gardeners alike! Many (dirty) hands make for
light work! Please email santshel@syrdio.org for
more information and to sign up for a 2 week time
frame during the summer. Thank you!




